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Dear Monument Manor residents,

Several neighbors have expressed concern about rodenticide use and its effects on local 
wildlife. Attached please find an informational poster from the National Park Service that 
explains a bit about this topic.

https://www.nps.gov/samo/learn/management/rodenticides.htm
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